
 

CMSG ends our strike 
on Seaspan Tugs in British Columbia 

Tentative Agreement reached – 14 Oct, 2022  
 

 

This is an official announcement that the Canadian 
Merchant Service Guild has reached a tentative 
memorandum of agreement covering our members 
employed as Officers on all Seaspan tugs.  The Guild will 
immediately withdraw our picket lines while the tentative 
agreement is being voted by the Members employed at 
Seaspan. Thank-you to those who provided support 
during this difficult job action.   


